
From: Gareth Hayton < >  
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 10:03 PM 
To: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Comment on Examination Procedure 
 

Dear Sirs,  
 
Registration Identification Number 20046365 
 
I understand that comments are due on the Examination Procedure for the DCO by midnight tonight.  
 
The matter of the impact of increased greenhouse gas emissions and the effect that these, and other 
emissions caused by aircraft, have on climate change is paramount. Yet there seems to be no provision 
for the examination of this aspect of the development.  
 
In my view a climate hearing is essential for the proper examination of this development. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Gareth Hayton 
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